
Dear NCEF User, 
 
Thank you for allowing us to provide imaging services for your project.  We have attached a customer 
satisfaction survey, please fill this out based on your experience and email back to us.  This information 
will help the NCEF Program in providing better quality service to you, your input is greatly valued and 
appreciated! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The National Cryo-EM Facility Team at Frederick National Laboratory for Cancer Research 


